
Garlinge Primary School and Nursery  

Jubilee Celebrations 

 

Friday 27th May 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This year marks the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. The Queen will become the first British Monarch to 
celebrate a Platinum Jubilee after 70 years of service. To mark this day in our British history, as a 
school, we will be celebrating this amazing historical occasion on Friday 27th May. 
  
The children will be invited to wear non-school uniform with a red, white and blue theme. During 
the morning, the children will be celebrating the Jubilee in class, participating in various activities in 
preparation for our whole school celebratory afternoon.  
  
After lunch, we will be celebrating as a whole school on our playing field. The children will be able to 
enjoy games from the era of the Queen’s childhood and singing along to our national anthem. The 
school will be providing a drink for all the children and our catering team will be making Jubilee 
themed biscuits for everyone. Please note that all dietary requirements will be met. Hopefully our 
Garlinge school mascot, Gala, will also be making a special guest appearance. 
  
We are really looking forward to celebrating this special occasion as a school. 
  


